Dear Editor: 

The English version of the manuscript entitled “Preoperative administration of bevacizumab is safe for patients with colorectal liver metastasis” written by ZHOU Yanming et al was reviewed and revised by Mr. ZHANG Shunxing, Chairman of Professor ZHANG’s Medical English Workshop under the Department of Foreign Languages of the Second Military Medical University. The Workshop is mainly concerned with the professional translation, revision and comment-making of biomedical papers that are intended for submission to SCI-sited biomedical journals according to the Uniform Requirements for Manuscripts submitted to Biomedical Journals specified by the International Committee of Medical Journal Editors. Luckily, most of the manuscripts translated, revised or polished by Professor ZHANG and other professional workers of the Workshop have been accepted and published by the target journals including Science, New England Journal of Medicine, Lancet, American Journal of Surgery, World Journal of Surgery, World Journal of Gastroenterology, etc. 

Best regards, 
ZHANG Shunxing (张顺兴) 

Professor and Chairman of Professor ZHANG’s Medical English Workshop （张教授医学英语工作室）

E-mail: shunxingzhang@hotmail.com 

Workshop telephone: 021-81870931

MP: 13917478414

Fax: 021-81877400
